

January 8, 2015

Maryland Lottery and Gaming Control Agency 1800 Washington Blvd, Suite 330 Baltimore, MD 21230

Attn: Charles LaBoy, Assistant Director of Gaming

Re: Request to Reconfigure the Casino Gaming Floor

Dear Mr. LaBoy,

Horseshoe Baltimore respectfully requests approval to reconfigure the casino gaming floor. Horseshoe Baltimore would like to add up to 30 Table Games while temporarily reducing the Slot count by up to 300 games. The property believes the adjustment to mix will provide incremental revenues from the additional Table Games, with no impact to slot operations.

Pending approval, the project will commence immediately following with an anticipated completion date of March 6, 2015.

Thank you for your kind consideration of this request.

Sincerely,

Tamala Law

Regulatory Compliance Officer

Horseshoe Baltimore

CC: Chad Barnhill, Senior Vice President & General Manager Alex Dixon, Assistant General Manager